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Answers 
1. afraid	 6. sad	
2. happy	 7. frustrated
3. tired	 8. lonely	
4. excited		 9. bored
5. embarrassed

Behavior Cards
BEHAVIOR CARDS
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9. Mary can’t think of 
anything to do. She 
throws her sister’s 
blocks, and she keeps 
tugging on her dad’s 
arm while he is talking 
to her mom. 

8. Tony doesn’t have 
anyone to play with 
him. He gets out a 
coloring book to color 
and some books to 
look at.

7. Deja does not know 
how to do write her 
letters. She throws her 
pencil and paper on 
the floor. 

4. Alan has a birthday 
party to go to in two 
hours. He is running 
around the house and 
keeps talking to his 
mom while she is on 
the phone. 

5. Anna accidentally 
knocked over some cans 
at the store, and some 
kids nearby laughed. 
Anna pushes her sister 
and kicks the cart.

6. Juan’s pet fish just 
died. Juan is curled up 
on the couch talking 
to his mom about his 
feelings. 

3. Wanda stayed up 
way past her bedtime 
last night. She is 
complaining about 
everything. 

2. Carly’s grandmother 
is coming to visit. 
Carly is singing as she 
dances around the 
house. 

1. A loud thunderstorm 
is raging outside Sam’s 
window. Sam is hiding 
in his closet and 
clutching his favorite 
stuffed animal.


